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NEXT MEETING

Monday, May 19, 2014
St. Petronille Parish, 420 Glenwood Ave., Glen Ellyn

Guests are welcome!  Please contact Joanne Carr: carrgeojo@gmail.com or 630-665-0994

Speaker:    Rev. Peter Jarosz*

                                                     6:00 pm
Rosary for Vocations/Exposition (Church)





6:20 pm
 Mass 
                                             7:00 pm
 Fellowship (Parish Center)

                                                                  7:30 pm
 Dinner (Dinner is optional at $15.)





8:00 pm
 Program: Meeting & Speaker
* Father Jarosz is the revered Chaplain of the Serra Club of DuPage.  He is currently pastor of Christ the King, Lombard and will soon begin his new pastorate at St. Ann Parish, Channahon.
SAVE UPCOMING DATES:
Sat., May 3
Serra Officers & Trustees Meeting 

(All members are invited to attend.  Lend your voice to creating new activities for our chapter!)



St. Procopius Abbey, 5601 College Rd., Lisle





7:00 am – Mass (Abbey Church)





7:45 am – Meeting (Private dining room, lower level)





9:00 am – Adjournment 

Sat., June 7
Serra Officers & Trustees Meeting 

Mon. June 16
Officer & Trustee Installation
President’s Corner:  

As you probably know, the Candidacy Mass will be held at Ss. Peter & Paul in Naperville at 11 am on Sunday, August 3, prior to the Seminarian Send-Off.  Thanks to Joan Mowry for reminding us to let the Serrans know so that we can save the date in our calendars.  For those members who are not aware, at the Candidacy Mass the seminarians who are entering major seminary this fall declare their intention to continue their formation for the Diocese of Joliet, and the bishop formally accepts them as candidates for the priesthood in our diocese.  
Thank you all for your continued prayers in support of vocations to the priesthood and religious life. 
Ed Graham, President

Chaplain Chatter:            
Jeremiah Day at Mundelein Seminary – RECORD ATTENDANCE

Fr. Burke told Joan Mowry recently that 26 young men attended Jeremiah Day at Mundelein Seminary on April 5.  This may be an all-time high!.  Seminarian Michael Kearney single-handedly brought 10 young men with him from St. Liborius in Steger, where he is currently serving on his pastoral internship.  Michael is obviously putting his past experience working with Focus campus ministries to good use in the seminary!   This program is hosted by Joliet seminarians attending Mundelein.  Fr. David Mowry, who graduated from Mundelein last year, said the closing Mass.
Yours in Christ,

Fr. Peter Jarosz
PRAYER REQUEST:       
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For These Serrans & Friends of Serra Who Are Ill, We Pray to the Lord
Gerri Carey, Jim Cormack, Nora Kornesczuk Joe Ladone, Mary Naughton (Theresa Gilbert’s mother); Jim & Rita O’Toole, Donn Renfro (Serran John Pugliese’s son-in-law), Betty Rosenbaum, Hugh Toner and Nancy Toner, Father Richard Prodehl, Father John Barrett, Father John Guiney, SMA, Father Daryl Olds, C.M.F, Father John Kloepfer RECENT ADDITIONS: Father Tom Corbino, Frances Davame, Lester Rothweil (brother of Serra Club Secretary Sister Audry), Father James Murphy.
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  For the Repose of the Souls of:  
Marie Fabrizius (mother of Serran Diane Fabrizius); Denny Ives; Fr. Thomas Fleming

[image: image3]  HAPPY “MAY” BIRTHDAY TO OUR PRIESTS, SEMINARIANS & PERMANENT DEACONS   
(1) Fr. Quyen Huy Nguyen (2) Fr. John Sullivan; Fr. Zygmunt Ostrowski, S.Ch. (3) Fr. Julian von Duerbeck, OSB
(4) Deacon Timothy Rehor; Deacon Robert True  (8) Fr. Jyothi Raju Kocherla; Deacon Francis Lillig; 

Deacon Douglas Starasinich (10) Fr. James Holup; Fr. Paul Hottinger (13) Deacon Gary Bednar (15) Fr. Thomas Wolter 
(17) Deacon Bruce Carlson (18) Seminarian Vincent Kania; Deacon Donald Higgins (19)Seminarian Ryan Adorjan; Seminarian Timothy Santos (20) Fr. Raed Bader (21) Seminarian John Honiotes (24) Deacon Rodger Accardi; 

Deacon Wilfredo Marrero (28) Deacon Richard Rosko (29) Deacon Thomas Schroeder (30) Fr. Denis White; 

Fr. Ronald Hart; Deacon Ronald Searls (31) Fr. David Medow
     [image: image4.png]


  Thank you, Father David Mowry, for a wonderful presentation at our April meeting.   [image: image5.png]



Contact Joe Langenderfer, 815-221-6127 or JLangenderfer@dioceseofjoliet.org with corrections, CHANGE OF ADDRESS or suggested content, and contact George Carr – carrgeojo@gmail.com to be removed from the mailing list.
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